Gloria Norcross

-
From: Terrence Dolan <tdolan@milford.nh.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 9:36 AM
To: Gloria Norcross

Cc: Camille Pattison

Subject: RE: Regional impact information

l[ExternaI Sender]:

EXTERNAL: Do not 6;.';1'atta_chment_$ or click on links unl_es's_\_/_oﬁ ;;a_c&@ige;pd_fr_qét_the ser;derj

Ms. Norcross,

Thank you for all of the attachments.
We had a Planning Board (Work Session) Mtg last evening, where | provided a brief summary to the Board regarding the
status for this project.

Collectively, the Board (unanimously) did not feel there was any regional impact generated from this project, as it would
possibly impact the Town of Milford.

Therefore, there shall be no further comment from the town unless there are future significant changes to the already-
approved PRD and CUP.

Thank you.
Best regards,
Terrey Dolan

Terrence (Terrey) Dolan
Town Planner

Town of Milford

1 Union Square,

Milford, New Hampshire 03055
tdolan@milford.nh.gov
603-249-0620

Email sent to and from this address is subject to NH RSA 91-A (the NH Public Records Law) and may, subject to certain
exemptions, be subject to disclosure to third parties.



